M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
January 25, 2018

RE:

Ballyshannon Middle School Furniture RFP

The Proposals for Ballyshannon Middle School furniture were opened January 5th, 2018 at 1:15 p.m.  The Furniture Committee conducted the opening of the two responses from Tom Sexton and Associates & School Specialty. 

The proposals were evaluated by a committee consisting of members from Learning Support, Operations, and Finance using the evaluation criteria specified in the RFP.  After evaluating the proposals and conducting interviews, it was agreed that each vendor had proposed options that benefited Boone County Schools in different areas. The office, cafeteria, media center and part of the classrooms proposed by Tom Sexton was rated higher, while the remaining classroom furniture proposed by School Specialty was preferred. 
It is a benefit to the School District to split the proposal award between the vendors that agreed on a partial order. I recommend awarding the bid to multiple vendors with $463,994.16 to Tom Sexton and Associates and $107,553 to School Specialty, as presented.
